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May 5, 2023 

Reference Number 20-05 

 

 

 

Mr. Todd Jesse 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

 

Subject: Notice of Intent Number P-2022-014, Withdrawal 

 

Dear Todd: 

 

As a follow-up to our telephone conversation earlier today, Gault Group, LLC (GGL), on behalf 

of Metallic Minerals, is withdrawing the above referenced Notice-of Intent P-2022-014.  No 

further efforts are proposed or requested concerning this NOI.  

   

Please feel free to contact me with any comments or questions regarding the information 

provided. 

 

Regards, 

 

GAULT GROUP, LLC 

 

 

 
 

Stephen E. Glass, President 

 


